UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

March 13, 198l

Marjorie D. Hamilton
Law Library

Dear Marjorie,

As per your phone call of March 12, 1981, please-find enclosed
your new membership card which is attached to an official
receipt for the initiation fee you paid upon your initial
employment with the University. Both documents should be
signed by you. The receipt should be kept for your records.
The membership card is used to identify your

membership status at union meetings as well as for the purpose
of identification when casting a ballot.

If we can be of any further assistance to your, please
contact us.

Yours truly,

Wendy G. Lymer
Secretary-Treasurer
AUCE Local #1

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308



